
Town of Bartlett Office of Selectmen

Meeting Minutes: March 9, 2020

Attendance: Chairman Gene Chandler, Selectman David Patch, Selectman Vicki Garland

Visitors: None

Reporters: None

Time: 03:30 PM

 

The Selectmen reviewed and signed a contract with Integrity Earthworks to do the job of repairing the 
Spruce Avenue bridge/culvert that was special article #5 that was voted on at the March 14, 2019 town 
meeting. Those present with the Selectmen were Joshua McAllister, PE, Stephen Pacsay, Integrity 
Earthworks Contractor and Douglass Phillips Integrity Earthworks Contractor

 

The Selectmen went over the town report to discuss which Selectman was going to present what at 
town meeting on Thursday, March 12, 2020.

 

The Selectmen reviewed building permits, signed letters and checks throughout the meeting.

 

Chairman Chandler thanked Selectman Patch for his years of service as a Selectman.

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 05:10 PM.

 

Respectfully submitted,

 

Brenda Medeiros, Sec.


